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To:
Cc:
Subject:

Greg Bridgewater <gbridgewater@sbcglobal.net>
Sunday, March 21, 2010 8:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Please do not change the leverage rules that are now in effect, by reducting the leverage. I object to the
reduction in leverage.

Thanks,
Greg Bridgewater


